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Dear Member

I am writing to you on behalf of the Officers and General Committee with news from the
Club.

We are all aware the last twelve months has been a difficult time for all of us but looking
forward the Club will be re-opening on Monday 17t" May at 7pm under current Covid-19
guide lines.

I am pleased to inform you that your membership for 2021 will be free and therefore no
subscriptions will be due until January 2022.

Following an increase from the Brewery of 4% -6% (equates to 12p per pint) we feel that an
increase in beer prices is an unacceptable way to welcome you back to the Club and we
have decided that all prices will be frozen until January 2022 unless there is a Government
increase in duty.

Recognising Covid-19 guidance regarding the handling of cash we are introducing payment
by card for those who would prefer to use this method. Cash will still be accepted.

As part of our risk assessments
all staff have been tested and will continue to be tested twice weekly.

Entertainment will commence when allowed and three free social evenings have been
arranged when you will have the opportunity to meet up with your friends. The dates are:-

29 MAY — BEST OF SOUND

30 MAY — PAUL HADLEY

05 JUNE - ANGIE

Looking forward to seeing you all again soon
D Cooper

Treasurer
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